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Seattle, WA 
 
May 28, 2020- 
 
Dear Ruanne and Anna- 
 
COVID-19 PEP Trial DSMB Chairman’s Report 
 
 
The Committee reviewed the protocol and study progress for the 
COVID-19 PEP Trial (NCT04328961) on 28 May 2020.  No safety 
concerns were identified.   
 
 
The Committee recommends continued recruitment and enrollment.   
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

David V. Glidden, Ph.D. 
Professor of Biostatistics 
 
Chair,  
Data and Safety Monitoring Board  
COVID-19 PEP Trial 


